
FOI request to the Greater London Authority submitted on 25 Aug 2016 

#3832 

 
I've have it on good authority that RIBA president Jane Duncan has written at least one other 
letter to Sadiq (this one about the Garden Bridge). I'm not sure why I've not had this as part of 
my FOI response. Can you check I've had everything I should have had please? 
 

The Greater London Authority’s response sent 16 September 2016 

We have checked our records for further correspondence between the Mayor and Jane Duncan 
and I attach four letters.  

These letters did not fall within the scope of your original request which we received on 8 June. 
Therefore, our searches focussed on the period from the election of the Mayor up to the date 
of your request (8 June). Anything that arrived after 8 June was not within the scope of your 
request.  

In your email of 24 August to the Mayor's Press Office you requested responses to the 
previously released letters from Richard Rogers, Terry Farrell and Jane Duncan, which Richard 
Wood sent on to you. 
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